lesent Wesi

ARCHAEOLOGICAL SERVICES

October 1, 1997

Mr. Duane Winkier

MALLON OIL COMPANY

P.O. Box 3256

Carlsabad, NM 88221-3256

Dear Mr. Winkler:

Enclosed please find your copy of Desert West Archaeological Services (DWAS) Clearance Report for
MALLON OIL COMPANY's proposed Malion “16" State Well No. 8 and access road in Section 16, T24S,
R26E, NMPM, Eddy County, New Mexico. No cultural resources were encountered during this survey.
Archaeological clearance is recommended for MALLON OIL COMPANY's proposed Malion “16" State Well
No. 8 and access road as presently staked. No further archaeological work should be required.

The State of New Mexico will review this report and make the final decision on archaeological clearance for
your project.

If you have any questions, please call our office.

Sincerely,

ita Slate
Enclosure

xc: Mr. Daneil E. Reiley, Historic Preservation Program, Santa Fe, NM (2)
Mr. Norm Nelson, NM State Land Office, Santa Fe, NM (2)
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